
Sudbury	
  Ponds	
  &	
  Waterways	
  Committee	
  (PWC)	
  Meeting	
  Minutes	
  
January	
  12,	
  2016,	
  7:30-­‐9:00	
  p.m.,	
  Flynn	
  Building,	
  2nd	
  Floor	
  

	
  
Attendees:	
  	
  	
  Frank	
  Lyons,	
  Diane	
  Muffitt,	
  Anne	
  Slugg,	
  Chair;	
  Dave	
  	
  

Henkels	
  
	
  

Administrative	
  	
  	
  
The	
  November	
  PWC	
  minutes	
  were	
  approved.	
  
	
  
2015	
  Annual	
  Report	
  was	
  approved	
  and	
  a	
  hardcopy	
  was	
  signed	
  by	
  the	
  committee	
  
members.	
  
	
  
2016	
  Committee	
  Objectives	
  
 
l Work with the Conservation Commission. Suggestions - attend a couple of their 

meetings 
l Dredging. The third feasibility study commissioned by HBPA conducted by Beals 

& Thomas will be completed within the next month or two. There will then be three 
reports on whether Carding Mill, Stearns Mill and Grist Mill should be dry versus 
wet dredged. The next steps include HBPA meeting with the Conservation 
Commission, DPW and PWC to discuss implementing the recommendations for 
remediation of these water bodies, and figuring out the roles each entity could play 
and where additional resources, both expertise and financial, are needed. 

 
Next	
  meeting	
  
7:30	
  pm	
  Flynn	
  Building,	
  Tuesday,	
  March	
  1,	
  2016	
  
	
  
Meeting	
  Adjourned	
  at	
  8:30	
  pm	
  


